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Marulsent AMERICA CORPORATION
112 0 19th STREET, N.W. SUITE 405 W ASHINGTON, D.C. 2003 6

January 7, 1983

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mrs. Betty L. Wright
Licensing Office
Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Application for an export license of special nuclear
materials-Fukushima No. II Nuclear Power Station
Unit No. 2 - Japan

Dear Mrs. Wright:

Pursuant to telephone conversation between you and Mr. Neki of
our office yesterday, I am onclosing the application for Export
Licnese (our reference No. ZH0290-2W) which will be replaced
with the application which had already been sent to you and
allocated with the E/L No. XSNM02005.

Thank you for your continued kind cooperation.

t
Sincerely yours,*

(.b D w Q
I Y. Ichikawa

General Manager
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